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Dear Chairman Kropf, Vice-Chairman Andersen and the rest of the House Committee 

on Judiciary: 

 

I oppose HB 3513 and ask that you do the same. 

 

Instead I ask that you repeal the law that was passed a few years back that 

prohibited essentially all "transfers" of firearms except through an FFL.  That law 

made it so that we would not be able to hand our firearm over to someone else for 

the purpose of safekeeping or anything else. 

 

If you repeal that law this one really becomes moot.  Problem solved. 


